VIA FEDEX

February 28, 2013

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
P.O. Box 3265

Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265

* An explanation of the reason for the contract assignment as the transfer of certain assets from j
i '. |

Re:  Docket No. M-00960890F.0013 Notice of Contract Assignment

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: A = 2_&\0 - Z\Ci Cfssl\

Pursuant to the Commission’s Interim Guidelines Regarding Notification by an Electric Generation Supplier
of Operational Changes Affecting Customer Serwce and Contracts, adopted on August 13, 1998 in Docket No. M-
009608901‘ 0013, the his joint lette advise the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commlssmn (“PUC” or
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day notice period and that the ci ccuve date of the transfcr is expected to occur as of the meter read date afier
April 22, 2013.

+ Energy Plus’ mailing address is P.O. Box 388135, Philadelphia, PA 19104-9728.
» The telephone number for Energy Plus customer service representatives is 1-855-500-8711.
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Please feel free to contact Karen Boltz at (267) 295-5532 or via Email at kboltz@energyplucompany.com, if
you have any questions or require additional information.
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Respectfully submitted,




